
Dr. Richard A. Gould 
Dept. of Anthropology 
The American ?.t;useum of Natural History 
New York , New York 
10024 

Dear Dick : 

October 6 , 1970 

Thank you so much for the slides and the book , I recieved the slides 
but look forward to recieving the book. I am sure the slides will be put to 
good use. Earl Swanson is in Ehgland now but he has expressed his fond hopes 
of the loan of the 4tff'r!Jf-f. exhibit, we would be more than delighted to have it for 
display at the University i"i:Useum. He has recently aquired more space in the Museum. 

Dick a.bout the article for the Curator I would be so pleased to have 
ou write a draft on the exhibit and I will help in any way that I can . I 

do think that you should be the senior author as you are doing the lions 
share of the work . 

Thank you for the kind words about the Science article , I thank you and 

U 
Junius again. for your help, it couldent have been done without you. There# was 
a great responee from the article, so many have asked for reprints. 

I will have to take Evelyn to t heclinic in Salt Lake the 16tg of 
this month and then every three weeks, I am so inhopes that the treatments 

'11 be sucesstul. 

Wi. th best wishes• 

D Don Crabtree 


